
REPORT OF THE RENOVATION WORKS 2022 

The following renovation works were performed in 2022 aiming to improve the condition 

of living, learning and recreation at KTU dormitories, taking into consideration the needs 

expressed by the students: 

1. Renovation of the inventory, buildings and premises of the dormitories: 

• The modernization process of dormitory 10 has been completed, all places were 

furnished with new furniture/equipment; 

• Renovation of the external building of dormitory 11 has been started; 

• A water drains installed in the laundry room of dormitory 2; 

• Roller blinds remounted in the part of the rooms of the dormitory 2 (54 units); 

• Settees replaced in the leisure areas of the dormitory 2; 

• Part of CCTV (7 units) replaced in the dormitory 3; 

• Wireless internet network renewed in the dormitory 4; 

• Cosmetic repair works performed in part of the rooms of the dormitory 5; 

• Part of beds (20 units) of the rooms replaced in the dormitory 5; 

• Part of the floor cleaning brooms (19 units) were replaced in dormitory 5; 

• Part of beds (45 units) of the rooms replaced in the dormitory 8; 

• Part of microwaves replaced in the dormitories 4 (1 unit), 7 (1 unit); 

• Part of the gas stoves replaced in the dormitories 2 (2 unit), 8 (1 unit), 16 (2 unit); 

• Part of the cooktops replaced in the dormitories 4 (6 unit); 8 (3 unit); 

• Part of the fridges replaced in the dormitories 2 (2 unit), 4 (1 unit), 5 (1 unit) and 8 (1 

unit); 

• Vacuum cleaners replaced in the dormitories 7, 8, 13, 14; 

• Part of the piping of the sanitary replaced in the dormitories 11 and 16; 

• Part of washing machines (18 units) and drying machines (8 units) are replaced. 

 

2. External renovation works of the dormitories:  

• Bench provided in the territory of the dormitory 4; 

• The holes filled in the territory of Vydūno avenue parking lot at the dormitories. 

 



3. Amendments of the internal procedure: 

• Updated dormitory reservation system for the user; 

• Digitization of accommodation processes continues. 

We aim to constantly improve the quality of the accommodation services therefore we will 

continue the modernisation and renovation works this year. In order to consider the needs of the 

residents, the requests and remarks provided by the Dormitory Committee will be taken into 

consideration while planning the renovation works for 2023. 

 


